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From: Bill Hough
To: City Council; Public Comment
Subject: public comment on item not on the January 10 agenda
Date: Sunday, January 8, 2023 3:11:55 PM

The December 15, 2022, Palo Alto Daily Post reported that a Santa Clara County Grand Jury found that Los Altos is
in violation of state law by not posting a monthly treasurer’s report that show how the city spends its money. This is
unacceptable. In the interest of public transparency and financial accountability, the city needs to begin to post this
information beginning immediately. Council also needs to issue a public apology to the citizens.

William Hough

Los Altos resident and taxpayer
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